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Early Years Key Messages 
1st June 2025 
Please share Key Messages with all staff in your provision.   Previous Key Messages available at: 
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/early-years-key-messages   
 

Early Years Leaders’ Forums- June 2025 
NYSCP Safeguarding Week 2025 
Early Years New Manager or Childminder Support 
FREE Level 3 Qualifications 
Early Years Educator Advocates 
NEW – FIS Facebook For EY and Wraparound Providers                                                                                                                                                                                   
Child Accident and Prevention Trust – Magnet Safety 
Child Accident and Prevention Trust – Parent Pack                                                                                    
Dingley’s Promise Training – Promotion with Parents 
DfE Check an Early Years Qualification Service 
DfE Early Years Provider Newsletter 
Childcare Works free webinars for EY and Wraparound Providers  
Early Years Funding 
  

Early Years Leaders’ Forums – June 2025                                                                                                                                         
The next Early Years Leaders’ Forums will be on Wednesday, 11th June 2025 from 1900 – 2100 (Course 
Code SI-0625-T007) and Thursday, 12th June 2025 from 1300 – 1500 (Course Code SI-0625-T008).  Please 
book via NYES. 

NYSCP Safeguarding Week 2025 
The North Yorkshire Children Safeguarding Partnership are excited to announce the programme for 
Safeguarding Week 16th-20th June 2025.  Please see the poster to book your place.  (Attachment 1) 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Early Years New Manager or Childminder Support                                                                                                                                                 
Are you a new manager or childminder who needs additional support and guidance?  Families Information 
Service offers information, guidance and support. Please contact Fis.Information@northyorks.gov.uk   

FREE Level 3 Qualifications 
Reminder: Fully funded* Level 3 courses are still available through Adult Learning at North Yorkshire Council. 
If you have a member of staff who is interested in completing an accredited Level 3 qualification in either 
Early Years or Playwork (wraparound childcare), please email EYexpansion@northyorks.gov.uk for further 
information.  We have courses starting now!  This funding is only available for a limited time so please 
don’t delay and contact now if you are interested. *Eligibility criteria apply. 
 

Early Years Educator Advocates                                                                                                                                                                   
The Education Endowment Foundation (EEF) is looking for six early years practitioners from across the PVI 
and maintained sector to become champions to model and support evidence-informed approaches for an 
initial two-year period.  Advocates will receive a package of support and will be expected to travel across 
England.  Applicants have until 23:59 on 19th June to apply for the role. For more information, including 
click here 

https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/early-years-key-messages
mailto:Fis.Information@northyorks.gov.uk
mailto:EYexpansion@northyorks.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fd2tic4wvo1iusb.cloudfront.net%2Fproduction%2Fdocuments%2Fearly-years-evidence-advocate-guidance-v.1.0.0.pdf%3Fv%3D1747997224&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C631f31cd7ae248e9c2cd08dd99fac448%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638836024496168057%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eA0TEdDclyVL3kfzEIVV%2FcgM5x0Gs2rgvm2%2BSOpTERc%3D&reserved=0
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NEW FIS Facebook For EY and Wraparound Providers                                                            
Reminder about our new Facebook page for all Early Years and Wraparound Childcare providers.  We would 
like to invite all early years and wraparound staff, childminders, headteachers, managers and admin staff, to 
follow the page, so please share the details within your teams. 
North Yorkshire Council Early Years Providers: https://www.facebook.com/share/1GoWuGjKU1/ 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Child Accident Prevention Trust – Magnet Safety                                                                                
Doctors are warning parents of the danger of magnets. New data has shown around 300 children were 
admitted to A & E in a single year after swallowing magnets, with one in 10 requiring life-saving operations. 
The Child Accident Prevention Trust are offering a free downloadable poster, a safety fact sheet and some 
safety guidance to share with your staff and parents Read about the risks and how to avoid them  
(Attachment xxxx and xxxx) 

Child Accident and Prevention Trust – Parent Pack                                                                                
Child Safety Week is just one week away and CAPT are on a mission to share some safety advice with as 
many families as possible.  After all, Safety is for Sharing.  Please share the free parent pack with your 
families. (Attachment xxx) 
 

Dingley’s Promise Training – Promotion with Parents                                                                                                                      
Dingley’s Promise FREE Inclusion training is available for ALL early years PVI providers and school staff in 
North Yorkshire Early Years Inclusion Programme - Dingley's Promise.  Is it also available free for parents 
and carers.  Please see the attached flyer for you to put on display in your setting and/or share on your 
website and social media. (Attachment xxx) 

                                                                                                                                                                                                              

DfE Check an Early Years Qualification Service                                                                              
Early Years managers and leaders can check details about a qualification and receive a clear outcome that 
can be printed.  The service aims to simplify qualification checks achieved in the UK, reduce admin and save 
time during the recruitment process.  Early years managers can now use the new Check an early years 
qualification digital service to quickly verify whether staff qualifications meet the requirements for staff:child 
ratios.  The new service can be accessed at https://check-an-early-years-
qualification.service.gov.uk/?utm_source=northyorks&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=la 

The service is tailored specifically for early years managers.  All other user groups (e.g. practitioners) should 
continue to use the Early Years Qualifications List (EYQL) to check qualifications, and contact Ecctis if they 
are unable to find the qualification on the EYQL.  Holders of non-UK qualifications should continue to contact 
Ecctis for an assessment.  

DfE Early Years Provider Newsletter 
A new DfE newsletter for Early Years providers will begin in June.  Subscribers will receive the latest 
announcements, information and news from the department on how we are reforming early years education 
and support childcare expansion.  Sign up by visiting the link below and clicking on the “Sign up to receive 
our provider e-mail updates” www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/provider-guidance-and-resources 

Childcare Works free webinars for EY and Wraparound Providers  
Join one of the upcoming Childcare Works live sessions and find out more about the wealth of resources, 
guidance and information available to support you.  Wraparound providers 10th June at 7pm and early years 

providers 11th June at 1200 noon  Find out more and sign up at childcareworks.org.uk/webinars 
       
Early Years funding 

Early Years Funding  

UPCOMING - Provider Portal opening for headcount checks – 2nd-13th June         

✓ The portal will shortly be reopening for providers to check their headcount submission 
and make any amendments 

✓ An email will be sent out on Monday 2nd June with instructions 
✓ Please note, this only relates to children attending on headcount week 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fshare%2F1GoWuGjKU1%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C600cf61860e94af6f67408dd6baa80bc%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638785102239331189%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6GEoV7OsKXRQAIs084BbiT3nT4wnh5NjmOINnJ%2FJqAk%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcapt.us7.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df1346f3ff5a62d47baae512fa%26id%3Db984b03ade%26e%3Dd76c974395&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C95d2b831e0294aaa271608dd9780e959%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638833302133680331%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RV6OUTDD2MlPDOUW7rak3MD%2FtC%2F2n4hejITDsb874g8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdingley.org.uk%2Fdingleys-promise-training%2Fearly-years-inclusion-programme%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C3803247abcfa406764a008dd9a1080e3%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638836117867521001%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8fsCdevrH98vwIleNIcGFEGFjycT2mQZ3S8SnhizKHs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcheck-an-early-years-qualification.service.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7Ca6d6a460e3d346857a6c08dd987a67dd%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638834373669738986%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7JuiYiZDe6l50KymkFJBb%2FRaf9%2BIG5Hwq%2BnvzcYvfNg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcheck-an-early-years-qualification.service.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7Ca6d6a460e3d346857a6c08dd987a67dd%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638834373669738986%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7JuiYiZDe6l50KymkFJBb%2FRaf9%2BIG5Hwq%2BnvzcYvfNg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcheck-an-early-years-qualification.service.gov.uk%2F%3Futm_source%3Dnorthyorks%26utm_medium%3Dreferral%26utm_campaign%3Dla&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7Ca6d6a460e3d346857a6c08dd987a67dd%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638834373669756110%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sny5NI%2FjtJnTr%2FNqfmFY2j%2BBm%2BCE5g19Q20GhbEZyZw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcheck-an-early-years-qualification.service.gov.uk%2F%3Futm_source%3Dnorthyorks%26utm_medium%3Dreferral%26utm_campaign%3Dla&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7Ca6d6a460e3d346857a6c08dd987a67dd%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638834373669756110%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sny5NI%2FjtJnTr%2FNqfmFY2j%2BBm%2BCE5g19Q20GhbEZyZw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fearly-years-qualifications-achieved-in-england&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7Ca6d6a460e3d346857a6c08dd987a67dd%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638834373669769784%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QlOZ0ClZ6SeUjCPzNbllMYzA6Ya%2FvYiSfu8X8ffY6F0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.enic.org.uk%2Findividuals%2Fearly-years&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7Ca6d6a460e3d346857a6c08dd987a67dd%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638834373669917694%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EdWk1wm7C6IGl66VaL%2FBxwbS%2FHy%2FpRiCHH5rE03Ib9A%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.enic.org.uk%2Findividuals%2Fearly-years&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7Ca6d6a460e3d346857a6c08dd987a67dd%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638834373669931314%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=C7lzoMMLlMhGlwxrc9P05WgOlTBzPKXtIjKhw14%2BfqM%3D&reserved=0
http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/provider-guidance-and-resources
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchildcareworks.org.uk%2Fwebinars%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C51632460555246bc5f4a08dd833be335%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638811015465558797%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rfBXgz81fKRVj8JMfs2N%2F9IWE2v46UnFuzF%2Flc1JEOs%3D&reserved=0
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Summer term 2025 After Headcount Claims 
The Portal is not available for providers to submit After Headcount claims yet. If you wish to 
enquire about making an after headcount claim this term, then please send an email to 
eyft@northyorks.gov.uk with the following information:  

✓ The child’s full name and date of birth, the date the child is joining you from, how 
many total weekly funded hours you wish to claim. A brief explanation as to why they 
are coming to you to access their funding.  

✓ After headcount funding is only available if an eligible child has joined your provision 
from Monday 19th May onwards, the child must never have previously accessed 
funded hours at a North Yorkshire funded provider at any time, unless you are a 
childminder 

✓ Children accessing working family funding must have a valid code with a start date 
prior to 1st April 25 and an end date after 31st March 25 

✓ Guidance on how to make an ‘after headcount’ claim can be found through this link. 
After headcount guidance.pdf 

Date for your Diary - Provider Briefings - Wednesday 2 July at 1:30pm and 7pm 

✓ Email eyft@northyorks.gov.uk to book a place, please include the following details: 

• Provider/Setting Name,  

• Names of attendee’s / email addresses (to receive their teams invite) 

• Session they would like to attend 

Confirmation of details for new Funding Agreement – DEADLINE PASSED 

✓ Providers required to sign a new Funding Agreement were sent an email on Friday 
9th May from Rosie Mackay 

✓ If you have not responded to the email please do so asap to avoid a delay in issuing 
your new Funding Agreement 

✓ Please note – no Funding Agreements have been issued at this stage – you will 
receive your agreement in due course 
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